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1 ScHOOLS DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY ™ ™V%aiss:

March 1, 2016

Victor J. DiAnna, President
Eagle Construction Services, Inc.
1624 Jacksonville Road
Burlington, NJ 08016

Re: Contractor Prequalification Notice
Federal Tax ID: 22-3202595

Dear Mr. DiAnna:

The New Jersey Schools Development Authority (NJSDA) has completed its review of your firm’s
Application for Prequalification including the required DPMC classification.

We are pleased to inform you that Eagle Construction Services, Inc. has been approved with NJSDA
Prequalification status in the trade(s) and corresponding aggregate limit(s) as listed below:

Trade(s) ' : ‘ Aggregate Rating
GENERAL CONSTRUCTION
OIL & GAS BURNERS
HVACR
BOILERS-NEW/REPAIR $15 MILLION
ELECTRICAL

SEWER PIPING & STORM DRAINS
UNDERGROUND WATER & UTILITIES

Your firm is prequalified by the NJSDA until February 20, 2018. Please keep in mind that during this
period, the NJSDA must be notified in writing within ten days. of any substantial changes that occur
within your organization. This would include any changes your firm makes with DPMC as well as
changes in ownership, financial condition, key people, safety records, disciplines, etc. Also note that your
firm’s status as a “prequalified firm” is always subject to review, and we reserve the right to change or
revoke this prequalification status for cause at any time.

Firms like yours are critical to our success. Exciting opportunities are available for Small Business
Enterprises (SBEs) in the Schools Construction Program. In order to enhance your participation in the
program as an SBE-designated firm, the NJSDA is offering assistance in becoming registered as an SBE
with the NJ Department of Treasury, Division of Revenue and Enterprise Services. Among other
requirements, firms applying for SBE Registration must have fewer than 100 full-time employees.




To obtain information on the Standards of Eligibility for SBE Registration by the Division of Revenue
and Enterprise Services, visit their website at hitp://www.nj _sov/nibusiness/contracting or call the
Business Services Call Center at 609-292-2146.

We look forward to your firm’s participation in the Schools Construction Program. Should you have any
questions regarding your status, or require assistance of any kind, please contact the Prequalification Unit
at 609-943-5955.
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